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Dear Ms. Whiting-Beale,

Estrella Calvo and | had a brief discussion with the Respondent, Frank Davis, this morning. Mr. Davis
indicated that he would like to participate in an ADR process in this matter, and stated that he had sent
you a letter accepting Chief Judge Biro's offer of ADR. Mr. Davis agreed that | should send an e-mail to
you regarding his participation in an ADR process, and stated that he would follow up with you again via
phone. )

Thank you very much,

Eileen L. Furey

Associate Regional Counsel
U.S. EPA, Region 5 (C-14J)
77 W. Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, IL 60604

(312) 886-7950
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